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Subject: TR010037 Thickthorn - Issue Specific Hearings attendance and a request for a hard copy of the ExQ1
Date: 13 October 2021 15:57:34

Application by Highways England for an Order Granting Development Consent for the A47/A11 Thickthorn
Junction
 
Dear Sir/Madam
 
The following, on behalf of South Norfolk Council,  will attend the issue specific hearings on the draft DCO:
Claire Elizabeth Curtis BSc(Hons) DipTP MRTPI – Area Team Manager
Adrian Nicholas BSc9Hons), PgDip (Acoustics), PgDip - Specialist Technical Advisor,
 
I would also request a hard copy of the ExA’s questions, please.
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you wish to discuss,
 
Kind regards
Claire Curtis
 
Claire Curtis (Mrs)
Area Team Manager
t   e  @southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk  
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